
Dear [Supporter's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! As a valued supporter of [Organization's Name], we want 

to share an exciting opportunity with you to double the impact of your generosity. 

Many employers offer matching gift programs that can significantly increase the donations made 

by their employees. This means that your recent contribution of [Amount] could be matched 

dollar-for-dollar, or even more, by your employer! 

To find out if your employer participates in a matching gift program, please visit [Link to 

Matching Gift Form / Website] or check with your HR department. If they do, simply fill out the 

required forms and submit them to us. We will take care of the rest! 

Thank you for your incredible support and for considering this opportunity to amplify your 

contribution. Together, we can make a greater impact on the lives of those we serve. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


